We recelved this report from INorm
Stewart (MI):

[ am writing this letter to thank
GSCO and Profihunt for a wonderful
time hunting Kuban (Western) tur. As
vou probably remember, Casey
Bishop and [ were the high bidders for
the hunt, and at first [ was a little
upset to find out there were two high
bidders, but after meeting Casey, we
hit it right off! We are planning to hunt
together again soon. By the way, we
collected two very nice tur, and we
probably saw 15 of them every time we
went out.

This Kuban (Western) tur was taken by Norm Stewart
(MI) in 2012. He booked through Profihunt.



